
         

Weekly Vegetable and Agronomic Crops Newsletter  
March 28 through September 19, 2008 

http://ag.udel.edu/extension/wcu/index.htm 
Timely Production Topics 

Current Ag Issues 
Disease and Insect Outbreaks 

Latest Weed, Insect and Disease Control Options 
Crop Progress Reports 

Grain Marketing Highlights 
Pasture and Forage Management 

Weather Summary 
Upcoming Meetings and Events 

Information provided by University of Delaware Cooperative Extension Specialists and Agents. 
 
The Weekly Crop Update is available by: 
 
 First Class Mail ($40/season), Fax ($40/season), or on the Internet (FREE) 
 The Weekly Crop Update is mailed, faxed and posted on the internet each Friday by 4:30 pm. 
 
To receive FREE weekly email reminders, email Emmalea Ernest, emmalea@udel.edu 
 
To receive the WCU by First Class Mail or Fax, complete the form below and return to:  

Emmalea Ernest, Carvel Research & Education Center 
16483 County Seat Highway, Georgetown, DE 19947  

 
 
Name 
 
Address 
 
City, State, Zip 
 
Phone 
 
Fax 
Receive Weekly Crop Update by:  First Class Mail, $40 check enclosed 

 Fax, $40 check enclosed 
Make Checks Payable to: “University of Delaware” 


